Minutes
Deerwood Township Regular Meeting
August 12, 2013

Board of Supervisors:

Jerry Bohnsack - Chair Judy Hamilton - Clerk
Dennis Graff - Vice Chair Christa Andrews - Treasurer
David Gray - Supervisor Steve Reilly - Road Overseer

Vice-Chairman Dennis Graff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the pledge of
allegiance. Jerry Bohnsack was absent.

On motions by David Gray, seconded by Dennis Graff, the minutes of the previous meeting were
approved, as was the Treasurer's report, and claims totaling $64,032.58.

Road Overseer Reilly reported that magnesium chloride application was completed, as was
shouldering and class V work. Reilly said a township resident had requested use of the hall for a
garage sale. The Board denied the request, citing traffic and liability concerns.

All three Supervisors plan to attend the District 8 meeting August 21. Mr. Graff said he would
speak with a township attorney at that meeting regarding turning minimum maintenance roads
back to property owners.

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Judy Hamilton, Clerk



